
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Pendennis     Term: Summer 2      2023-2024              Topic: What’s on your plate? 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

 

Our topic this term has been 

‘What’s on your plate?’ We have 

been exploring different foods 

through food play, focusing on 

different textures, smells and taste.  

 

During topic, we have learned 

about where our food comes from. 

Including where fruits and 

vegetables grow and which 

animals produce different 

meats/animal products.  

 

We have taken many of our lessons 

outside, when the weather has 

been nice. We have used chalk, 

maths resources, sand and many 

other resources to support our 

learning.  

 

Sensory circuits has been great for 

getting our bodies moving, and 

ready for learning. We have 

focused on alerting, focusing and 

calming activities.  

 

We have also enjoyed our weekly 

visits from Make/Sense Theatre, 

exploring the world of dreaming this 

term.  

 

We hope you all have a wonderful 

summer, and look forward to seeing 

everyone in the new academic 

year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Wednesday 24th July 

 

First day back: Thursday 5th September. 
 


